
  

 

     Circular  

Dear Comrades, 

All allowances were enhanced by 25% W.e.f 01.01.2024, when DA reached 50%, except 

for Running Allowance. 

Due to this non enhancement of Running allowance each Running staff are losing between Rs 

4000 to 9000 each month in Running allowance.  It is a serious issue facing us. 

We send two representations in this regard to CRB and submitted it as a demand in the 

memorandum which were submitted through DRM and GM with a demonstration. But so far 

the Railway board has not conceded our demand.  In this situation once again, we have to 

raise our voice before the Authorities to resolve the issue. In this regard I, as Secretary General 

propose to direct all individual Loco Running staff of Indian Railway to send these grievances 

to Minister of Railway and CRB by separate e-mail to both of them. This sending e-mail to MR 

and CRB separately from the Mobile Phone of each and every Running Staff on any day 

between 28.11.2024 to 02.12.2024 according to your convenience. 

And it is also proposed to hold a massive demonstration before every lobby of IR on 02. 

12.2024. 

Matter for e-mail is given below as pdf. 

All the office bearers from Branch to Central Committee should take appropriate action in 

making this program of action of sending e-mail to MR and CRB by each and every Running 

staff from their mobile phone and the Lobby wise demonstration on 02.12.2024. Necessary 

posters and Flex be displayed in every Lobby. 

All are requested to make the program a massive one at least one lakh e-mail should reach to 

MR and CRB separately. All are requested to forward it with the matter for e-mail to other 

whatsapp group in your area. 

Thanking you, 
         Comradely, 

Ernakulam,         
17.11.2024.      K.C. James, Secretary General, AILRSA. 



 


